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15 January 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

PARENTS’ CONSULTATIONS FEBRUARY 2020 

 
Parents’ Consultations for Primary 1-7 will be on Tuesday 4th and Wednesday 5th February.  Please note that 
we can only offer 1 appointment per child unless there is a legal reason for arranging separate appointments.  
Where there is a parental split, attendance will need to be arranged between both parents.  Please request a 
second school report from the school office if this is required. Karen Clarke, SFL Teacher, will only be available 
on Tuesday 4th so if your child has any involvement with Ms Clarke we would be grateful if you could arrange 
for a Tuesday appointment. 
 
Please indicate, on the attached slip, which date you would prefer and return it to the school office No later 
than Wednesday 22nd January.  Please detail any times that are not suitable beside your preferred date. 
 
 Appointments will be made on a first come first served basis and we will do our best to give you a suitable 
time. 
 
There will be a crèche available on both evenings supervised by our Learning Assistants.   
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Liz Laird 
Headteacher 
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Please complete only one form per family 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signature of Parent/Carer ___________________________________ Date ________________ 

Childs name  Class Tuesday  
4th February 
3.45 – 5.45 

Wednesday 
5th February 
5.30 – 8.30 

(Office use only) 
Time allocated 
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